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 T H D YOUNG COMMNT2017/0498/P 21/02/2017  10:41:58 We note this planning application is an amendment to a scheme which signally transgresses LBC 

guidance on rear extensions. CPG1 states the principles of rear extension design e.g "ratio of built to 

unbuilt space", "retention of a reasonable sized garden", "retain..garden amenity".

The new scheme in no way changes this gross departure from expected Development Control. The 

applicant has been permitted to build on no less than 80% of the back garden area.

The applicant is a professional co-worker with the Council i.e responsible for Community Investment 

Programme schemes in Highgate and Camden. 

This is clear breach of normal standards of good local government.
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